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CORRESPONDENCE 
 
For the Meeting of:    May 8, 2018 
 
Related to the following item: 
 
3. Ordinance Revisions Relating to Inoperable Vehicles 

File ID: 2018-00551 
Location: Citywide 
Recommendation: 1) Review ordinance revisions relating to inoperative vehicles; 
and 2) pass a Motion forwarding the amended ordinance to City Council for 
adoption. 
Contact: Carl Simpson, Code and Housing Enforcement Chief, 916-808-8183, 
Community Development Department  

 
Description of Change: The following Correspondence was received after the item was 

published. 
 
  

 



From: Alisa Johnson
To: Mindy Cuppy; Nell Hessel; Howard Chan; Susana Alcala Wood
Cc: Daniel Savala; Shoun Thao; Kathleen Sall; Allen Warren; be_sprock@yahoo.com
Subject: OPPOSITION re: Increased Powers of Code Enforcement Officers
Date: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 12:02:07 PM
Importance: High

Per constituent's request, would you please share the email below with those concerned, including the Mayor and
entire Council.  Thank you.

-----Original Message-----
From: Brian Sprock <be_sprock@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 7:57 PM
To: Allen Warren <AWarren@cityofsacramento.org>
Subject: Increased Powers of Code Enforcement Officers

Dear Councilmember Warren, and to the Mayor and other Councilmembers,

I wish to voice my opinion to all of you.
. 
I am a twenty-five year resident of the Del Paso Heights neighborhood, a member of a family who has lived in
Sacramento County since 1869 and a descendant of an officer in the American Revolution and a descendant of
Mayflower passenger/compact signer.

The Sacramento City council is considering increasing the powers of the code enforcement officer to be able to seize
personal property (automobiles) on private property.  The purpose of this power is to reduce "blight" in a
neighborhood.  The first problem is the subjective nature of a individual's personal view of what is "blight."  One
person may view "blight" an older car with different color paint, or another parked in a side driveway, or one in
disrepair; the list is endless for which an individual can call "blight".  A person's view of "blight" is as personal as a
part of their personality.

The second problem is the power to seize personal property on private property.  Any Government having those
powers does not recognize the rights of the individual.  You may sugar coat the seizure law with conditions, to mask
the loss of individual rights, but they are still lost.  History is replete with this type of Government, examples are the
Soviet Union and Nazi Germany.  Do you members of the Sacramento City Council want to have this type of
Government?   I DO NOT!   I strongly urge every member of the Council to reject this type of law or power over
individual rights.  The "good" for the many does not extinguish the rights of the one individual.

Sincerely,  Brian Sprock
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